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New Partners

We are pleased to announce that Stefaan Wauman, Ewoud Willaert and

Christine Heeb have been appointed partners at Schoups effective 1 July 2021.

Stefaan – who joined the firm in 2019 – has extensive experience in mergers and acquisitions,

including private equity and venture capital transactions.

Ewoud joined the firm Schoups in 2010 and specializes in real estate and project development,

including tenancy law.

Christine is a seasoned transactional lawyer. She joined the firm in 2011 and specializes in M&A,

including real estate transactions. 
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